
Palaschuk, Jordan 

From: 311DO NOT REPLY@services.calgary.ca [mailto:311DO NOT REPLY@services.calgary.ca] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 3:32 PM 
To: Vanegas, Claudia <Claudia .Vanegas@calgary.ca>; Qereshniku, Natasha <Natasha.Qereshniku@calgary.ca> 
Subject: One Calgary Question Submitted - -18-01147173 

Submit question for One Calgary FAQ: FROM PARKS 2018Nov28 - ej - Not sure what BU this needs to go to but it 
related to the One Calgary Budget going on right now. I emailed citizen for clarification and got this response "Thank 
you for getting back to me. I worked with Sara Stepa from Parks Foundation Calgary in building a playground at 
Samuel W Shaw school in Shawnessy. She was a great help to us as was the Foundation, without their help we may 
not have been able to complete the build. Sara asked if we could send an e-mail to publicsubmissions@calgary.ca in 
support of the good works that Parks Foundation does. The e-mail was due on November 21 and I thought I had made 
the deadline but the e-mail was stuck in my outbox. I sent it yesterday but wanted to follow up to make sure it was 
received. 
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